
 
 

 

Ref#: AHCDEV0041/14 
 
 
July 24, 2014 
 
 
Dear Andrea Drimmer: 
 
From all of us at Angkor Hospital for Children (AHC) we would like to thank you for your contribution 
of US$1,000 to the Sam Relief fundraising efforts this year. You have helped to provide rice with 
other donors with a total value of $3,500 from the Sam Relief fund. 
 
Angkor Hospital for Children (AHC) opened its doors in 1999, and on that first day, AHC treated just 
seven children. Fifteen years later, AHC has treated more than a million children and is the leading 
non-profit pediatric teaching hospital in Cambodia. AHC has grown into a thriving, compassionate 
hospital built by donors and volunteers who come from every corner of the globe. AHC could not 
have grown into a successful pediatric hospital without the generous support from individuals, 
businesses and foundations. Through donations of time, funds, goods and services, more 
Cambodian children have been given the chance to build a thriving and successful future, which will 
benefit them, their families and their country.   
 
Thank you again for your compassionate support. Should you have any questions about AHC please 
do not hesitate to contact Andrea L. Richardson, Director of Development at 
andrea@angkorshospital.org. We hope that you will continue to partner with us in our vision that all 
Cambodia children have access to quality medical care wherever they live and regardless of their 
ability to pay. 
 
 
With warm regards,  
 
 
 
 
Dr. William Housworth, MPH    Dr. Ngoun Chanpheaktra, DTMH, DCH 
Medical Executive Director    Deputy Director  
Angkor Hospital for Children     Angkor Hospital for Children 

 
 
 
  

  


